
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Family, Staff, Volunteer and Essential Visitor Update – February 26, 2025 
 
 
Entire Nursing Home in Outbreak   
 
Michigan Unit: remains clear 
 
Huron Unit:  1 resident in isolation  
 
Erie Unit: remains clear 
 
Superior Unit: remains clear 
 
Ontario Unit remains clear.  
 
If we remain clear with no new cases we will open up as usual tomorrow Thursday February 27, 2025 
 
 
Outbreak Protocols: 
 
Essential Visitors ONLY in the Nursing Home, on all units, medical masks must be worn at all times. Please 
be aware and read all posted signs in the home for further direction.  
 
Visiting Isolated Residents - Please follow all posted signage when visiting an ill resident. If you have 
questions related to putting on and removing your PPE please ask the staff on the unit. 
 
No crossover to the Rest Home: if you have loved ones in both homes, please visit each loved one on 
separate days to prevent any illness from crossing to the other Home. Thank-you!  
 
Essential Visitor Training – if you are not an essential visitor and wish to become one please contact Wendy 
at reception and she will book you in for the training. She can be reached at (519)336-6551 ext. 7170 
 
 
As always, please do not visit if you are feeling unwell. 
Communication will occur if new cases are added. If you have questions related to the above information 
please call me at the number below.                  
 
Thank you, 
 

Virginnia Bright 
Rick Management/Operations Manager  
519-336-6551 ext. 7183 
vbright@vision74.com 
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